
 
 

The Downs Law Group is excited to announce the opening of its newest office in Pensacola, 

Florida. This office will be dedicated to helping victims of the BP oil spill in the Gulf of Mexico, 

which occurred in 2010. 

 

Our team of experienced attorneys has a long history of fighting for the rights of individuals and 

communities affected by environmental disasters. We are committed to holding BP accountable 

for the damage they caused and helping our clients get the compensation they deserve. 

 

The Pensacola office will be led by Angela Trawick, an accomplished attorney with extensive 

experience and a strong track record of success. She and the rest of the team are eager to use 

their expertise to serve the people of Pensacola and the surrounding areas. 

 

"We are thrilled to be able to bring our services to the Pensacola community," said Craig Downs, 

CEO of The Downs Law Group. "We understand the challenges and struggles that the people of 

this region have faced as a result of the BP oil spill, and we are committed to helping them get 

the justice and compensation they deserve." 

 

The new office will be located at 3 West Garden St., Suite 349, Pensacola, FL 32502 and will be 

open Monday through Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. To schedule a consultation with one of 

our attorneys, please call (850) 204 - 3315 or visit our website at www.bpclaimoilspill.com. 

 

The Downs Law Group is a leading law firm with a long history of fighting for the rights of 

individuals and communities affected by environmental disasters. We are dedicated to helping 

our clients get the compensation they deserve and holding companies accountable for their 

actions. 
 


